
November 29th, 2023

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

We are once again requesting your consideration and cooperation for the safety of our students and staff
in the morning drop off and afternoon pickup. We have encountered several ‘near miss’ situations
involving students, staff and vehicles in the ‘School Bus’ drop off area and ‘Drop and Go’.

● Parking & Student Drop off
○ Please do not block community members' driveways! We have received several

complaints from community members that are blocked in their driveways. Bylaw has
been notified and will be monitoring the area. Please be considerate of our community
members! For your information and review we included the City of Red Deer Bylaws
‘Parking’. Please note Section 23 (p). City of Red Deer On-street Parking Complaint #
403-406-2200



○ The north parking lot is designated parking for staff with assigned stalls. We do not have
supervision in that parking lot and for the safety of our students we ask our parents to
use the “Drop and Go” lane, the visitor parking lot (south), or along the street.

○ Parents are to use the south parking lot or streetside parking when dropping off or
picking up children. The ‘Drop and Go’ can also be used but please remember to stay in
your vehicle for your children to come to you. Vehicles are not to be left unattended in
order for traffic to flow effectively. Please be mindful of excessive speeds in our Drop
and Go. Be advised that access to the south parking lot is through the ‘Drop and Go.’
The south end is an ‘Exit Only’ to keep traffic flowing safely.

○ We ask that you do not double park in the ‘Drop and Go’, this is a single lane thruway for
traffic. This has caused significant safety issues for students, vehicles accessing the ‘Drop
and Go’ and as well has caused significant vehicle back ups on Carrington Drive and
Clearview Drive.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

God Bless,

Mr. Shane Chisholm Mrs. Diane Kulczycki
Principal Vice Principal


